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November 15, 2013 
 
 
 
Fellow Members of the OVKA, 
 
 
The OVKA 2013 season is over and what a great season it was.  Congratulations to all of the 

class champions!  I would like to thank all of our members for their dedication to the club and 

hope you enjoyed your season.  A special thank you to the workers, board of directors and track 

owners who’s tireless work made for a very safe and competitive season.   

 

I’d also like to thank our sponsors for the 2013 season.  We couldn’t do it without you.  We look 

forward to your continued sponsorship of OVKA and encourage our members to support these 

organizations.   

 

A big thank you to those individuals who came out for the Fall clean-up day.  We had a lot of 

people and it went well.  Thanks again for all of your hard work.   

 

The banquet committee is hard at work preparing the banquet and awards.  You will soon be 

receiving information in the mail regarding the banquet.  Please review the information and send 

in your reservations as soon as possible.  The banquet is January 18, 2014 so make sure to 

save the date.  I would like to thank Rick and Lynda Coombs for the hard work they do in putting 

all of this together for us.   

 

OVKA 2014 officers will be nominated at the monthly board meeting on Tuesday, December 3, 

2013 held at the Reyton Inn, Middletown, OH, 6174 West State Route 122, Franklin, OH  

45005.  The elections will be held during the General Membership meeting before the banquet 

at 2:00 p.m. on January 18, 2014 at the Wyndham Garden Inn, 31 Prestige Plaza Drive, 

Miamisburg, OH  45342.  If you are interested, please attend.     

 

Reminder:  The Swap Meet venue has changed this year.  It will be held at the Hara Arena in 

Dayton, OH on February 1, 2014.  Everyone will be in one building this year and we are looking 

forward to a great turnout.  Contact Doug Benson to get your booth reservations in early.   

 
I look forward to seeing each of you at the banquet where we will throw the final checkered flag 
for the 2013 season.   
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Ted 
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